

Now, THE NEXT STEPS

Dr. Eoin O'Neill School of Law Trinity College Dublin 2

14th May 2007

Dear Dr. O'Neill,

I refer to your letter to An Taoiseach, Bertie Ahern TD, who has asked me to reply directly to you on his behalf.

Fianna Fáil would be in full agreement that the Leaders debate should be accessible to as wide an audience as possible. It is a crucial part of the General Election campaign and for many people plays a key role deciding their voting intentions.

We fully support your proposal and will make our views in this regard known to RTE.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Gerry Hickey Special Advisor to An Taoiseach